
 
 

A Resolution on the Government’s Vision for the Ox-Cam ARC 
 

The Parish Council of Chearsley, supported by the residents, is totally against 
the government’s plans for the Ox-Cam ARC. The Government’s paper on ‘a 
Vision for the Ox-Cam ARC’ was totally misleading and did not make clear an 
earlier Government target of building over 1 million houses across the ARC was 
an integral part of the plan. In particular, a Government target had been a 
development of 65,000 houses ‘east of Oakley’. In addition, the consultation 
period for comments on the ‘Vision’ was far too short and did not allow 
sufficient time for a properly considered response to the paper. 

Chearsley Parish Council supports the stance of Buckinghamshire Council and 
other Buckinghamshire organisations in being totally opposed to the 
Government’s plans for the ARC. 
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